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To whom it may concern, 

  

I support the sober supportive housing project purposed on Caledonia St.  As a person living in 

successful long term recovery, I understand the importance of having a supportive and structured 

home environment.  Driftless Recovery has established itself in the region as an organization that 

supports the recovery community and can make real change in the lives it touches.  Their new 

model of sober living housing is needed and will be successful based on the hundreds of other 

homes across the country that are in existence and have seen positive results. Addiction doesn't 

discriminate.  It can affect any age, gender, socioeconomic class or race.  The road to recovery 

isn't easy, but the chances of success are greatly increased with support systems like sober living 

in a community.   La Crosse is in need of a resource like this. 

  

Regards, 

  

Andrew J. Dahl 
 

 

Dahl Automotive 

 


